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September 10th, 2021

Dear Families of Frank Hoblbs Elementary School,

Once again, we will be holding our Terry Fox Fundraiser to raise money for cancer
research with the Terry Fox Marathon of Hope, with each classroom doing a Run
for Terry on our school grounds during the week of September 20th.

Fundraising will run from Monday September 13thst up until Friday September 24th.
Please bring your donations to your child’s teacher by September 24th.

Alternatively, you can make an online donation by clicking on the link
http://www.terryfox.ca/FrankHobbsElementary (control and click)

Thank-you so much for your continued support of the Terry Fox Marathon of Hope,
we appreciate any donation you are able to make to this worthy cause!
Yours truly,

Ingrid Fawcell, Principal and
Jennifer Cox, Vice Principall

Frank Hobbs Elementary School



